
 

 

 

4 March 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

To support our topic work on Judaism, the children in class 5 and 6 will be visiting Newcastle Reform 
Synagogue on Monday 15 April. 

We shall be leaving school promptly at 9:15am, walking to the synagogue, returning to school for 
lunch. The children will be working inside but, as we will be walking from and to school, sensible 
footwear and a waterproof coat will be needed. 

Children must wear school uniform. 

We do not need any parent volunteers, thank you. 

We would appreciate a donation of 50p per child to cover costs for the Synagogue – please bring this in 
to school on the morning of the trip. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs McGurk, Mrs Marshall and Mrs Howard 

 


